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' 7” A Stewardship Moment: “For the Son of Man did
A\ /L not come to be served, but to serve and to give

V4l 4 #is life as a ransom for many.”  MARK 1045,
If you held a mirror up to your life, would it reflect God’s love and
mercy? If you are struggling with this, try changing your attitude
from “want more” to “thank you God for everything you have

given me, | have enough to share”. This change in perspective
will bring you joy through service to others.

(Accessed on 15th October 2018 from http.//archstl.org/stewardship/
page/bulletin-inserts)

WEEKEND MASS TIMES

Saturdays: 5:00 pm St Anthony's
6:00 pm St Luke’s
Sundays: 7:00 am St Luke’s

9:00 am St Anthony’s

Welcome to the Family
We welcome Eriana Bayona, Evie Crilly, Hugo
Goodchild and Brooklyn Saunders who will be
Baptised this weekend. May these children
continue to grow in God's own image and likeness.

RECONCILIATION
9:00 am - 9:30 am

1st Saturday of the month - St Anthony’s
3rd Saturday of the month - St Luke’s

Or by appointment.

ST LUKE’S CATHOLIC CHILD CARE CENTRE

Phone: (07) 3245 3300
Fax: (07) 3245 3323

capalabaldc@bne.centacare.net.au

ST ANTHONY’S KINDERGARTEN
Phone: (07) 3824 5061
alexandrahillskindy@bne.centacare.net.au

ST ANTHONY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL

Phone: (07) 3820 1200
palexhills@bne.catholic.edu.au

ST LUKE’S PRIMARY SCHOOL

Phone: (07) 3245 9595
pcapalaba@bne.catholic.edu au

READINGS FOR
THE TWENTY NINTH SUNDAY IN
ORDINARY TIME

1ST READING (Isaiah 53:10-11)
If he offers his life in atonement, he shall see his heirs and
have long life.

RESPONSE: Lord, let your mercy be on us, as we
place our trust in you.

2ND READING (Hebrews 4: 14-16)
Let us be confident in approaching the throne of grace.

GOSPEL ACCLAMATION:

Alleluia, alleluia!

The Son of Man came to serve and to give his life as a
ransom for all.

Alleluia.

GOSPEL (Mark 10:35-45)
The Son of Man came to give his life as a ransom
for all.




A BURDEN SHARED IS A BURDEN PARTLY SOLVED

In one way or the other, everyone tends to bear some burdens in life though the weight of each
person’s burdens varies. This is the natural way of things. Thus, we can hardly escape bearing
burdens. All the same, we can lighten each other’'s burden by sharing and supporting one another.
Unfortunately, some burdens often seem to be too private or even shameful that they become difficult
for us to share with other people. Despite this, we still know that burdens are better handled when
they are confidentially and respectfully shared with a competent and mature person, especially if he/
she is trained to handle such.

Unfortunately, it is true that some members of our parish and school communities often struggle alone
with  burdens from which they can easily receive assistance from other members of the community.
Exaggerated sense of privacy and personal pride fuelled by our modern culture is definitely not of any
assistance in this matter. They easily make us afraid of “exposing” our vulnerability to others.
Succumbing to this or other forms of our societal expectations, however, are not enough reason for
anyone to suffer unnecessarily. No matter the challenge or burden that we bear, help is often easily
available.

We therefore encourage our parishioners not to shy away from sharing their “simple” burdens with the
people that they trust even within our parish community. One can also seek professional help on his or
her troubling issues, when necessary. Also, bear in mind that Fr Emmanuel is always available to
render support, consultation, guidance and prayer whenever you need a priest. Never be shy to ask
him for some pastoral, spiritual and moral support when you are in need.

God Bless,

G Emmanae!

i STAFFING UPDATE
N 0{’ & We welcome Mr Stephen Clarke to our St Anthony’s staff as he has taken the Year 4J class replacing Ms Ruth
_l_ McAtamney until the end of this year. We also welcome Mrs Judy Sorbello who is currently teaching the 4M class
jﬂ:) - while Mrs Narelle Todd is on long service leave for the first half of this term and then Mrs Sorbello will replace Mr
Brendan Marrinan for the second half of the term while Mr Marrinan is on long service leave. We also welcome Mrs

Tricia Manteit who will be working as a School Officer replacing Mrs Di Frampton until the end of this term, Mrs
Serena Lambe as a School Officer replacing Mrs Donna Fitzgerald while on long service leave and Mrs Regina Stone as School
Officer replacing Mrs Tina Ziebarth also on long service leave.

We have been currently in the process of filling the Acting Primary Learning Leader (PLL) position at St Anthony’s. Due to the
timing of recruitment and selection of this position at the end of year, we have decided to fill the role in an acting capacity for term 4
2018 and re-advertise later this term for a selection to be made to commence Term 1 2019 until the end of Term 3 2019. We kindly
thank Mrs Bridget Devantier for her willingness to fulfil this role until the end of Term 4 2018. Bridget is familiar with the role as
she acted in this capacity during Term 3. While Bridget is acting in this role, we have Mrs Natalie Bicknell fulfilling Bridget’s
current literacy support role (3 days a week Monday, Tuesday and Thursday) as of this week until the end of Week 8.

Staff Changes — Term 4
It is with mixed emotions that we write to inform you that Mrs O’Brien and Mrs Giggins have tendered
their resignations from St Luke’s and Brisbane Catholic Education. Mrs O’Brien will finish with us at the
end of Week 4 before moving to Gladstone for a change in scenery. We will use the next two weeks to
thank Mrs O’Brien for her contribution to St Luke’s.
At the end of Term 3 our Japanese teacher, Mrs Giggins, resigned her position for personal reasons. Her position has
been filled by Mrs Cudicio for the remainder of 2018. A decision about a new language teacher for 2019 will be made in
the coming weeks. We are currently reviewing the language taught at St Luke’s and may implement a new language next
year.

On behalf of everyone at St Luke’s, we thank Julie and Kylie for their contribution and wish them well.




We ask that you pause for a moment to offer a prayer for the sick in our community and
especially for; Christina Abante, Kent Adams, Allan Anderson, Jason Brady, Dorothy Briske,
Sabina Brooker, Claire Browning, Teresa Cabrita, Nicholas Davies, Palita de Almeida, Diana
Devlin, Suzie Fleming, Georgia Freemantle, Lesley Gledhill, Peter Goodwin, Jan Gray, Tony
Grogan, John Guy, Baby Charlie Halliday, Kevin Hardy, Ronald Haynes, Daniel Hill, John Hobbs,
Barbara Kelly, Irena Kelly, Jim Kelly, Joe Kostowski, Lyn Leacey, Antonina Letizia, Jennifer Letizia,
Catherine Makridakis, Trish Marot, Jane Martin, Lesley Masters, Leanne Mason, Heather Maynard, Denise McAlister,
John McKay, Keith Miller, Judith Mortimer, Annabelle Morton, Wendy Mullins, Barry Murphy, Carol Nash, Alison O’Reilly,
Estelle Parker, Shane Parkinson, Carmen Phairs, Terry Poulos, Eleanor Power, Teresa Rafter, Tam Reddich, Maria Ruano,
Rosa Maria Santos, Matthew Scott, Matilda Sequeira, Max Spelta, Gerry Stack, Diana Staples, Lorraine Steele, Graeme
Stevenson, Ann Sullivan, Baby Freya Sunderland, Kerry Thomas, Lawrie Thomas, Richard Tomaszewski, Pauline Veal,
Ava Wenzel, Lesley West, Belinda Wheeler, Meryl Zahner and all those others who have asked for our prayers.
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Deceased: Frank Hall Anniversaries:

Weekly Offerings for the Week ended 14th October 2018 - Mass Offerings $2061.25 (Envelopes, Loose, Direct Debits & Credit Cards)
Mass Attendance for the Week ended 14th October 2018 - 5pm St Anthony’s 86; 6pm St Luke’s 42; 9am St Anthony’s 157; 7am St

Luke’s 40.

18% of your offerings go to the Archdiocese and the rest are used for paying for Parish Staff, utility bills, insurance, J.m,.f
Parish Administration, ministers and sacraments, building maintenance, charity, updating office and church j“ﬁ
equipment, newsletters and other publications and maintaining parish ministries among other things. |

God Bless you and thank you for your generosity.

.

PLENARY COUNCIL 2020
In preparation for the Plenary Council

2020 all parishioners have the
opportunity to provide input in
envisaging what the future of the
Church in Australia will look like in the coming decades.
You are cordially invited to participate in the first of the two
sessions in the Parish to have your say into the preparation
of our Parish submission to the Plenary Council convening
team. The session will be facilitated by Carol Danby from
the Archdiocese on Tuesday 23 October (this coming
Tuesday) in the Church at St. Anthony” commencing at
7pm. If you wish to have your voice heard please prepare
well for the sessions by accessing the Plenary Council
website — plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au

Office Chairs Available
Fr Emmanuel has a large number of office chairs
that he needs gone from his shed. If anyone is

interested they are available for a gold coin donation.
Please contact Amanda at the Parish Office on 3820 0100.

 OURMISSION

To provide high q
i ¢

TP centacare

St Luke’s Catholic Childcare Centre 51 Degen Road,
Capalaba has limited vacancies across all groups. Please
phone 3245 3300 to make enquiries.

Fr Emmanuel’'s Farewell
Will be celebrated on Wednesday 14th
November in the Emmaus Centre at St
Luke's from 5.30pm - 7.30pm. A light supper
will be provided, but for catering purposes
please complete the sign on sheets at the back of each church
by Friday 26th October. Gift envelopes for Fr Emmanuel are
also available at the back of each church.

&%

Ladies Group 9am Wednesday 24th g«fg,}j o
October in the Parish Hall at St Anthony’s @j&
Helen Murdock will share some simple

beauty tips. Everyone is welcome. Please bring a
plate to share for morning tea.

UPDATE........

To keep you updated on our
work in the Alexandra Hills
and Capalaba area: In the last two months we had 41 calls, help-
ing approximately 120 people. People are mainly struggling when
they have to pay for an unexpected expense eg.: car repairs, a
school excursion, etc. We also realised that renters also have to
pay the water bills, which was quietly introduced. So they are not
only paying high rent, but also now pay for the water bill. We
financed a drivers license (for a client to start work), a uniform for
a student who had outgrown the old.

Our food bank visits are very rewarding. Though it is hit and miss,
we always manage to get good fresh vegies for our clients who are
really happy to receive them.

@ St Vincent de Paul Society

\b‘——ﬂ QUEENSLAND

qona WIres

\ /. Parish Date Claimers
Ladies Prayer Day 4th November 12 Noon
Melbourne Cup Lunch 6th November 12 Noon

Thank You Morning Tea 21st November 10am

Safeguarding Children & Vulnerable Adults
Policy

Our parish has implemented the Archdiocesan
Safeguarding Children and Vulnerable Adults
policy. We are committed to high standards of recruitment,
screening and selection of all or our employees and
volunteers and undertake intentional strategies to maintain
a safe and healthy ministry environment for all.




THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE
MONDAY 22 October 9.00 am Mother’s Prayers - St Luke’s
TUESDAY 23 October 7.00 am Mass - St Anthony’s
11.30 am Rosary - St Luke’s
7.00 pm Christian Meditation - St Luke’s
7.00 pm Plenary Session 1 - St Anthony’s
WEDNESDAY 24 October 7.00 am Mass - St Luke’s
9.00 am Ladies Group
THURSDAY 25 October 9.00 am Year 5 Class Mass - St Anthony’s
3.15 pm Altar Servers - St Anthony’s
FRIDAY 26 October 9.00 am 4W Class Mass - St Luke’s
10.00 am Fellowship of the Least Coin - Church of Christ
SATURDAY 27 October 5.00 pm Mass - St Anthony’s
6.00 pm Mass - St Luke’s
SUNDAY 28 October 7.00 am Mass- St Luke’s
9.00 am Mass - St Anthony’s
Rosters for 27th & 28th October 2018
MINISTRY ST ANTHONY'’S PARISH ST LUKE’S PARISH
CLEANERS Jackie Mills Lom_use Agma_r, Donna Fitzgerald and
Juliette Warnick-Hayne
COUNTERS M|chae'l Hawes, Teresa Rafter, Claudia Mora & Alan and Bernadette Spelta
Irene Lindeberg
MOWING Tony Metzen
MASS TIMES Saturday 5.00pm Sunday 9.00am Saturday 6.00pm Sunday 7.00am
. . ,
SACRISTAN Kathy Ellis Madonna Ogden Alison O’Connor Tracey Armatys
DATA PROJECTOR Colin Benemile David Haley Hein Peeters Trish Pearcy
Graham Ericksen Anna Caton

USHERS

Mary Ericksen

Helen Bowman

ALTAR SERVERS

Hermaine Hirao

Grace Penalosa

Luca Lambe
READERS Les Culpeper Teresa Rafter Laura Clark Bernie Sue
Julie Vincent Fatima Caneses Robert Bowlen Jenny Lewis
Graham Ericksen (Intro |Dino Lambe Margaret McFerran [Joan Tebbit (Intro
& Pof F) (Intro & P of F) & P of F)
Narelle Dobson Inez Barry Laura Clark Violet Cooper
EUCHARISTIC / SPECIAL
/ Kathy Ellis Mary Boyde Julie Green lan Ahchay
MINISTERS Carmel Culpeper Vic Estillore * Peter McFerran Kevin Rourke
* = Ministers to the Sick | Rose Tamayo (W) Roxy Proano (W)
W = Washing Trish Purcell (W) (W)
CHILDREN’S LITURGY Nikki Ogden and Fatima | Rachel Chapman
Caneses
HOSPITALITY (Tea/ Friends Forever Sharon Evans
Coffee)
TRANSPORT Margaret Mathison

COLLECTION TEAM

Terry Quinn
Julie Vincent

Andres Herrera
Marian Herrera

NEWSLETTER FOLDERS

Graham and Mary Ericksen




